COLLEGE ASSOCIATION MINUTES
July 7, 2010
Present: Present:
Eija Ayravainen, Tatyana Gleyzer,  Robbie Hassel,  David Wexler, 
Clay Williams, Tenia Wooten, Jessica Zannikos

Nicole Hector –Hutchinson non-voting representative of the College Association office

Written Proxie:  David Wexler to Jessica Zannikos upon leaving prior to adjournment 
Items were taken out of agenda order to accommodate group representatives who were present at       the meeting to answer questions.               

1. Approval of Minutes – June 2, 2010 – unanimously approved 
2. Budgets
EARMARK
College Association




$ 101,293.75 
unanimously approved
Access & Technology Center



$122,600.21
unanimously approved

Brookdale






$  35,109.23
unanimously approved

Counseling and Wellness Services


$  48,351.57
unanimously approved

Emergency Food & Shelter



$  10,000.00
approved

   *1

Intercollegiate Athletics




$320,494.13
unanimously approved
Intramural Recreation 




$    5,337.40
unanimously approved

SRC Salaries





$  11,094.91
unanimously approved

Student Activities





$120,633.95
unanimously approved

USG General





$  81,750.00
unanimously approved

USG Salaries





$  32,528.76
unanimously approved

Welfare Rights Initiative




$  98,503.75
unanimously approved


3. Line Transfer/Budget Modification: none
4. Line Transfers: none
5. Budget Modification: none
6. INCOME EARNED: none
7. NEW BUSINESS: Vice President Ayravainen advised the College Association Board that the College would soon begin the process of putting together a job description for a major administrative 

position to replace Dean Escott and chairing CA may be one of those responsibilities.  She told the Board that until that time she will chair the College Association meetings.
8. OLD BUSINESS: none

A motion to adjourn was made seconded and unanimously approved.







Respectfully submitted,








Mary L. Michael 

NOTES:


1. Emergency Food & Shelter : A motion was made and seconded to approve this budget. Vote: 6 Yes, 
O No, 1 Abstention  ( Tatyana Gleyzer). Motion passed. Also, Vice President Ayravainen advised the Board that the number of students requesting emergency assistance regarding food and shelter has increased significantly in recent years.  Some are in need of temporary housing due to fire or floods in their homes, some need housing or food due to loss of jobs etc. She asked the Student Government representatives, who were present at the CA meeting,  if they would permit Amanda Lorens, Dean of Students Office, to request funding for these types of emergencies from the Emergency Food & Shelter account.   Jessica Zannikos and Christian  Ramsay both said they would certainly entertain these requests. 
